
Bryan County Board of Commissioners – UDO Workshop – January 21, 2020 

 The Bryan County Board of Commissioners held a workshop on Tuesday, January 21, 2020 at 
1:00 p.m. in Pembroke. The following members were present: Chairman Carter Infinger, Commissioner 
Wade Price, Commissioner Noah Covington, Commissioner Steve Myers and Commissioner Gene 
Wallace. Also present: County Administrator Ben Taylor, County Clerk Donna Waters and County 
Attorney Lea Holliday. The following staff were also present: Audra Miller, Amanda Clement, Sara Farr-
Newman, Kirk Croasmun and Billy Edwards. 

 Chairman Infinger called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m. The purpose of the meeting was to 
discuss the Unified Development Ordinance (UDO). Audra Miller, Community Development Director, 
reviewed changes that will be made in the UDO. 

 The meeting was declared adjourned at 3:00 p.m. 


